
Cascapedia-St-Jules Newsletter  
 February 2023  

Sunday  Monday   Tuesday  Wednesday   Thursday  Friday   Saturday   
   

  

 
 

 1 
 
 

2 
Happy B’day  
Billy B. 
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 6 RECYCLING 
Council Meeting 
7:30PM 
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 10 GARBAGE 
 Happy B’day  
Lara Q. 
Luka M. 
 

 11  

Happy B’day  
Tina P. 
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Happy B’day Jakob 
W. 
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Happy 

Valentines Day! 
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Happy B’day  
Jeff L. 
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Happy B’day  
Austin L. 
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 20RECYCLING  
Happy B’day  
Jessica B. 
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Happy B’day  
Courtney G. 

 
 

 24 GARBAGE 
Happy B’day  
Vanessa B. 
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Happy B’day  
Joshua W. 
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 Happy B’day  
Brandon O. 
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TIPSY CANOE DESIGNS  

298 Route 299  
Cascapedia-St-Jules, QC  G0C- 1T0  

Telephone:  819-349-9973 
 Email: caitlin_barter@hotmail.com  / https://www.tipsycanoedesigns.com 

  

Legion branch 172  

February 11th there will be a jam session evening starting at 

6pm, entry is free and there will be bar service. Everyone is 

welcome to come sing, play an instrument or sit back and enjoy 

the music.  

Other weekly activities at the legion: Dame de pique 

Wednesdays at 1pm, Darts Fridays at 7pm, and afternoon 

socials on Sundays at 1pm. 

Come out and join us! 

 

50+ club 

On February 3rd the 50+ club will be hosting a music night, 

doors open at 7pm and the music begins at 7:30. 

 Everyone is welcome! 

 

Public Notice  

Dear citizens who are dog owners. The Municipality of 

Cascapédia-St-Jules would like to remind you that according to 

provincial regulations, all dogs must be registered. Registration 

can be made with emili.net. We are aware that the platform is 

currently not working properly for our municipality. The 

difficulties are related to the use of a google map module on 

their site. We suggest you call 1-800-937-0478 or email 

support@emili.net to register. The Municipality apologizes for 

the inconveniences with the platform.  

*Here is another little reminder about your dogs: In a public 

place, your dog must at all times be under the control of a 

person capable of controlling it and kept on a leash. A dog 

should never be on private property belonging to a person 

other than its owner without permission. 

 

The Bois-Vivant School 

Notice to parents if your child was born between October 1st 

2018 and September 30th 2019, you have the option to sign 

your child up for pre-K. If you are interested, your child can 

start attending school full time September 2023, if you are not 

interested you can sign your child up for “transition 

activities” to help prepare them for kindergarten. There will be 

an information meeting for interested parents on February 7th at 

6:30 at the Bois-Vivant school. 

 

 
New Richmond High School  

New Registration for Pre-Kindergarten  

If your child is ready to start pre-kindergarten in August 2023,  

we invite you to come to NRHS to register your child.  

In order to complete the registration form, you will need the following 

documents:  

- Parent’s birth certificate (long form)  

- Child’s birth certificate (long form)  

- Proof of identification and address of the parent that is 

registering the student (driver’s licence, health insurance 

card, hydro bill, etc.) 

- Medicare card of the child that you are registering   

For more information, contact the school secretary,  

at 418-392-4441. Thank you. 

 

Family Day 

Family Day will be held on Sunday, February 19th at the 

Youth Centre. There will be activities for people of all ages, as 

well as canteen service.  

 
*For more information on local events please visit our 

recreation facebook page @Cascapedia-St-Jules 

Recreation.   
 

Linda LeMore- Brown Foundation  

For any information or questions, please call our new number and 

leave your name, telephone number and a brief message and we will 

get back to you as soon as possible!  

Linda LeMore -Brown Foundation  

418-752-7223. 

Thank you.  

 

General Collection Roll  

The general collection roll for the fiscal year of 2023 will be deposited 

at the Office of the Director General on February 7th   
 and can be consulted at the Municipal Office during business hours. 

Tax bills will be sent out, according to article 1012 of the Municipal 

Code, within sixty days of this notice. Thank you. 
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